
PJ taste Holdings LTD 0114 312 3663 ask@pjtaste.co.uk www.pjtaste.co.uk 

 

 

 

PJ taste Customer Advice on Food Safety 

 

The food which you have ordered has been produced to our expected high quality, following 
good standards of Food Safety and Hygiene, as required by law and declared in our own 
policies.   
 

For the safety of yourselves and your guests, we ask you to continue the care given to your 
food by keeping it either unopened or in insulated boxes or in a refrigerator until one hour 
before you expect to consume it.   
 

For food safety reasons chilled food should not be consumed after 4 hours has elapsed from 
it being dispatched from our kitchens.  Allowing an hour for dispatch and delivery, the food 
provided for your event should not be consumed after 3 hours from the booked time of the 
food delivery for your event.  If we are not able to return to clear at this time, please dispose 
of any food remaining to ensure that it is not consumed after this time. 
 

Hot food should be consumed within 2 hours from it being heated (unless it has been kept 
hot and above 750 C).   

 
As responsible suppliers of food we know that you will appreciate receiving good advice and 
would appreciate if you could sign and return below to indicate your agreement with this 
policy.  Please do contact us if you have any queries over any aspect of this guidance. 

 

 

Peter Moulam Director PJ taste Holdings LTD 

 

PJ taste Customer:  I have read and understood the above: 

 

Name:       Date:  
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